T.5.5. "TaRooNA™

IT IS SUBMITTED the Secretary (Glasgow) be informed his
remarks are noted and that no objection iIs seen to securing
the baffle plate by means of a nut welded to the shell,

#8 regards the Foster-Wheeler type the matter has been
discussed with this firm in London and it has been pointed
out tnat in this design the srrenpgements and operating conditions
are somewhat aifierent.

Notably the drum is thicker then in the Yarrow design under
notice and the distance from stud hole to tube hole is greager,
In these circumstances, and &s they nave experienced no trouble
they are not inclined to ofricially change their design but added
that they would raise no objection to ettaching their sguds by
means of a nut, as sugpgested, but pointed out that there might
be some practical difficulty in accurately locating the nut,
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